Dear Valued Investors,

We are pleased to provide you with an important update regarding our shareholding structure and
enhanced percentage allocations.

As part of our ongoing commitment to optimizing our capital structure and improving
shareholder value, we have successfully increased the shareholding percentages for our existing
shareholders. This adjustment reflects our strong performance and aligns with our strategic
vision for future growth.

Key Highlights:

« Increased shareholding percentages for all existing investors.
o Performance metrics indicate significant growth potential.
« Commitment to continued transparency and communication.

We appreciate your trust and support as we navigate this exciting phase of our journey. Should
you have any questions or require further details, please do not hesitate to reach out to our
investor relations team.

Thank you for your continued partnership.

Warm regards,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]
[Company Name]
[Contact Information]



